
Freedom Township Board of Supervisors 
Special Meeting 
March 16, 2022 

6:33 P.M. 
 

Board of Supervisors     Township Officials  
Matt Young, Chairperson    Zach Gulden, Township Manager 
Paul Kellett, Vice-Chairperson   Linus Fenicle, Township Solicitor  
Brett Johnston        
        
Members of the Public Present 
 
Kathleen Carroll, Ethel Williams, Frank Williams, Joe Bowden, Gary Currens, Sue Currens, Elaine 
Floyd, Ricky Floyd, Harry Scott, Jim Geleta, Nancy Styple, & Jason Van Dyke  
 
Call to Order 
 
Chair Young called the Board of Supervisor’s special meeting to order at 6:33 P.M. 
 
Public Comment 
 
Ms. Styple & Ms. Floyd recommended passing Ordinance 2022-05. 
 
Consideration of an amendment of the zoning ordinance to have campgrounds allowed as a 
conditional use in the Mixed Use and Commercial Corridor Zoning Districts and removed from 
the Rural Conservation (RC) Zoning District (Ordinance 2022-05).   
 
Vice-Chair Kellett made a MOTION to approve Ordinance 2022-05.  The MOTION was 
SECONDED by Chair Young.  The motion passed unanimously 3-0.   
 
Adjournment 
 
There being no further business, Chair Young made a MOTION to adjourn.  The MOTION was 
SECONDED by Vice-Chair Kellett.  Chair Young adjourned the meeting at 6:43 P.M.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


